
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Kia Ora te Whānau! 

 

Fun and games up at the office! 
These four little dinosaurs (Hiria, Bella, Breah and 
Tiana) came down to the office one day last week to 
play! 
 

Peninsula Swimming Sports 
Congratulations to all of our swimmers at the 
Peninsula Swimming Sports last week.  Everyone 
demonstrated the Bayswater values of respect, with 
exemplary behaviour, and resilience by trying their 
best and completing each race in a very big pool!   
 
We were delighted to have some children placed in 
their heat to get through to the finals, including Oliver 
Moy (for breaststroke, butterfly, freestyle and open 
freestyle); Isaac Richardson (for freestyle); Gabby 
Kwok (for breaststroke); Paegan Barlow (for 
backstroke).   
In the finals, Oliver Moy took third in the 10-year-old 
boys’ breaststroke and first in the open boys’ 
butterfly.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Te Hau Kupua TKR 
Our Kōhanga Reo, located on Bayswater School grounds, has limited vacancies for tamariki who are over two years of age. 

There are vacancies right now and we would welcome you to call in and meet our Kaimahi and tamariki and look at what we can 

offer.  Please phone Gail Kapa 09 4458 641 for any enquiries. 

Lindsay Child /  Tumuaki / Principal 

 

 
Whakataukī: 

Manaaki Tangata, Manaaki Whenua, Haere Whakamua  
Care for the People, Care for the Land, Move forward 

26th March 2019    

Dates to Remember School Roll 213 

Thursday 28th March Lego creations in the Library at lunchtime today at 1:20pm. 

Friday 29th March  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text (by 9:00am) and delivered today. 

Monday 25th March Sushi orders collected from the school office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Thursday 28th March Spellathon testing today.   

Friday 29th March Beach Clean Up Day. 

Friday  29th March Walking School Bus – International Dress Up Day 

Monday 1st April Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 2nd April Easter Craft in the Library at 1:20pm. 

Tuesday 9th April ANZAC craft in the Library at 1.20pm. 

 



Spellathon Test Day is Thursday 28th March 
Children need to bring their completed sponsorship form to school.  Markers are needed please at 11.30am in the staffroom.  

Answer sheets will be provided!  Please let Marianne marianne@bayswater.school.nz or the school office know if you can help. 

The children will then bring their form and test papers home, and can start collecting their sponsorship money. 

Sponsorship money is due in by Wednesday 10th April to be eligible for a prize! 

 

 

HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdayBirthdayBirthdayBirthday    to…to…to…to… 
Charles Whittington (7), Nilson Wu (7),Maata Palu (9) and  

Julia Camara Rico (6) who celebrate their birthdays this week.   
We hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your special day with family and friends! 

 

Library Craft – Celebrating the Japanese Blossom Festivals 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Walking School Bus Promo Days 
Over the next four Fridays all students are invited to dress up in theme to promote our Walking School Bus.  Auckland Transport 

are running a photo competition for those in costume and we could win some awesome prizes!  There is a new theme each Friday 

of March and all students are encouraged to walk to school wearing their costume.  The themes are as follows: 
 

29th March:  International Day - walk to school in a costume from another country! 
 

Information about Walking School Bus will be sent home to parents or see Sasha in Room 9 if you would like more information 

about joining the Walking School Bus. 



Congratulations  to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 

Room 1 Oliver demonstrating personal excellence and resilience in poetry. You worked well in a team, used your time 
wisely and created a unique individual poem - well done!  

 Mirach demonstrating personal excellence in poetry. Your poems are cleverly worded and creative, and you 
showed dedication in making them - tu meke! 

 

Room 2 Hugo showing resilience and personal excellence when learning a new key idea in subtraction. Your 
enthusiasm was amazing! Tu meke. 

 Alice the focus and creativity you demonstrated to create a beautiful piece of art inspired Henri Matisse’s 
artwork. 

 

Room 3 Macklin Mack for showing personal excellence when spelling difficult words. 
 Leo for showing personal excellence by settling quickly to tasks and always completing them. 
 

Room 4 Sam demonstrating personal excellence by presenting your ideas clearly when sharing with a wider 
audience.  

 Zoe  demonstrating personal excellence in writing. You responded to feedforward and successfully using 
personal voice to engage the reader. 

 

Room 5 Mar demonstrating personal excellence in her retelling of the story The Fish of Maui - he whetū koe! 
 Tiana  being a tuākana in maths, sharing her thinking and supporting others to understand place value -  

tūmeke! 
 

Room 6 Tommy participating and contributing in maths. You thought carefully about your ideas and shared them with 
confidently with the group. 

 Emanaite being a focused learner. You are settling to tasks quickly and maintaining concentration throughout 
your learning. 

 

Room 7 Taenga your focus and resilience during mathematics. You are finding new ways to show and record your 
thinking. Ka pai Taenga! 

 Mia being an enthusiastic and resilient learner. You have a positive attitude towards your learning and give 
everything a go. Ka pai Mia! 

 

Room 8 Esme the positive attitude you show towards all aspects of classroom life. You are respectful and work hard to 
support the hauora of our class.  

 Loxs demonstrating respect by being a kind friend to others. It was lovely to hear the compliments you 
shared with a friend in our class. 

 

Room 9 Zach demonstrating the bayswater value of personal excellence.  You are focussed on your learning, making 
sensible choices and being a role model.  

 Wiremu demonstrating the Bayswater value of resilience.  You didn’t give up during our maths quiz.  Well done 
for coping with the feelings of learning. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Sports Notices 
Bayswater Bullets Basketball Team 
It was an early start to the season this year and after winning their first game on the 19th Feb 46-0 Bayswater Bullets were moved 
to the A grade. 
 

The results so far are: 
 

27th Feb - Bayswater vs Murray Bay Dunkers (our first A grade game) was 42-11 to them.  It was an eye opener for all the team as 
they faced a  much stiffer defence and more accurate shooting capabilities. Player of the Day was Isaac. 
 

5th March - Bayswater vs Pinehill the score was 18-12 to them.  A much better performance defensively, knowing what to expect 
and never giving up.   Player of the Day was Ollie. 
 

12th March - Bayswater vs Albany 1 the score was 20-14 to them.  Another tight game with plenty of scoring opportunities.  Player 
of the Day was Cruz.   
 

19th March - Bayswater vs SJ Celtics we won 28-10 in a tense game that saw us slow to start scoring, some good performances 
from the team given that a lot had been at swimming sports early that day.  Player of the Day was Cory. 
 
 

Community Notices 
 

Calling All Budding Girl Football Players 
Football is a great game for teaching your child teamwork and communication skills. Research has shown girls who play sports, 
especially team sports, have higher levels of confidence and self-esteem, with a more positive body image.  
 
Your local club, North Shore United (NSU) is doing its best to encourage more girls into sport through football and is on the lookout 
for some more 9th grade (born in 2010) girls to join its first-ever, all girls-only 9th grade team.  If you’d like to know more or to sign-
up please email Ryan Ward: fdm@nsu.org.nz  We look forward to seeing your girls on the pitch! 
 

Guitar Lessons 
Guitar Lessons are available in Term Two 2019, at Bayswater Primary School, through Dave Gatman from Musiqhub.  If you would 

like some more information about the Guitar Lessons, please contact Dave on 021 222 1456 or dave.gatman@musiqhub.co.nz.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Part-time and Casual Positions Available 
Kelly Club Bayswater Before and After School Care are looking for some 
reliable, active, fun-loving people who are passionate about working with 
children and have fantastic communication skills to join their team caring for 
5-12 year olds. 
 
Hours on offer are between 7.00am - 8.30am and 2.30pm - 6.00pm during 
the term and 7.00am - 6.00pm during the school holidays at Bayswater 
School. 
 
Get paid while having fun with children, join an industry that is HUGELY 
rewarding and every day is different.  
 
Apply today!  
 

Email your CV and cover letter today to jeremy@kellyclub.co.nz  
 

Check us out on Facebook @KellyclubBayswater 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ahoy me’hearties! 
 

Margaret Mahy’s Pirate Adventure hits  
the stage this school holidays! 

 
Margaret Mahy’s rollicking and funny pirate adventure, 
which makes for a brilliant family outing, hits the stage 
for the April school holidays. 
 

The Man Whose Mother was a Pirate tells the story of 
Sam, an ordinary man who wears an ordinary suit and 
who works in an ordinary office. But his mother is an 
extraordinary mother – she’s a pirate and yearns to 
see the sea again. A wonderful and madcap adventure 
ensues as they travel to the sea, with much audience 
involvement.  
 

Auckland’s leading children’s theatre company, Tim 
Bray Theatre Company presents The Man Whose 
Mother was a Pirate at the PumpHouse Theatre, 
Takapuna from Saturday 6th April to Sunday 28th 
April. 
 

Children are encouraged to dress up as their favourite 
character from the book and …. To book, phone (09) 
489-8360 or online at www.timbray.org.nz 

 

 


